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Coming up . . .     
 
12/30/19 – Roundtable - Club Fellowship 
and Education 
1/6/20 – Natalie Decker, The Salvation 
Army Director of Gift Planning 
1/8/20 - Foothills Board of Directors 
meeting at Coal Creek Golf Course at 7 am 
1/13/20 - Max Wessell, INXATHLETE 
Update 
1/20/20 – Vince Van Zago, Medical 
Devices Technology – Part 2 
1/27/20 – Jack Van Ens as Thomas 
Jefferson 
2/3/20 – Erick Mueller, CU 
Entrepreneurship 
2/5/20 - Foothills Board of Directors 
meeting at Coal Creek Golf Course at 7 am 
 
Program Chairperson: 
 
December/January – David Petrick 
February/March - Open 

 
12/16/19 – Vince Van Zago, Medical Devices Technology  
 
Vince, our club Secretary, was born 
in Omaha, NE. He has BS in EE and 
BS/MS in ME. He started his career 
at Valley Labs, which was purchased 
by Medtronics in 2015. Medical 
devices are a big business with the 
leaders in order: Medtronics, Johnson 
& Johnson, GE Health Care, Abbott 
Laboratories, and Koninklijke 
Phillips. By 2025 the global medical 
device manufacturing market is 
expected to exceed $600 billion, 
driven by the aging population, 
increasing prevalence of chronic 
diseases, advancements in technology, and other factors. Some recent innovations 
are: Smart Inhalers, Robotic Surgery, Wireless Brain Sensors, and Artificial 
Organs. Now retired, Vince spent his entire career in the medical devices 
industry.  He specializes in Robotic Surgery products.  He has scheduled Part 2 of 
this presentation on January 20.  Thanks, Vince, for an educational presentation!  

12/23/19 – President Craig, Club Roundtable - Fellowship and Education  

Our club President, Craig, 
gave a brief presentation at 
our Roundtable Meeting on 
History of Kiwanis and Our 
Dashboard Results. The 
history included information 
on our organization 
beginnings in 1915, 
membership totals, trustee 
leadership, funds raised, and 
organizational structure.  Our 
November Dashboard results were: service hours, 105; members reporting, 10; 
attendance average per meeting, 14.5; makeups average per meeting, 3; and 
guests total, 7. Vince reminded us to share our service hours with him each 
month. Thanks, Craig, for interesting and thought provoking education topic!     

Club Website: www.foothillskiwanis.org 
Meetings:  Every Monday at 7:00 a.m. at Coal Creek Golf 
Course, 585 W. Dillon Rd, Louisville, CO 80027 (303) 666-7888 
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More 2019 Bell Ringers: (Apologies to those bell ringing members whose photos were missed this year!)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
.  
 

Pres. Craig with double bells Donna rings at RSLC door 

Potential member Sangi 

Laurence, Rich, & friend ring bells 

New Kiwanis member Major Mike sings carols in The 
Salvation Army Officer Challenge Match 

Bob rings bell with Kate 
& Adam 

Smilin’ Bill rings the bell Steady Laurence rings bell 
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